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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Djibouti. 

We welcome the efforts of the Government for improving its institutional and legal human rights framework. We particularly welcome the activities for ensuring full compliance of the national human rights institutions with Paris Principles, but as well adoption of Child Protection Code and Strategy to end female genital mutilation.

Although significant efforts were put in place to protect women’s rights, we noted concerns of several treaty bodies over existing discriminatory provisions against women in the Family Code and continuing reports of gender-based violence and harmful traditional practices. We call on the Government to repeal these provisions and ensure full implementation of the Strategy for ending FGM.

We commend the efforts of the Government for aligning its national strategic framework for employment promotion with the SDGs.     

Montenegro makes following recommendations to Djibouti:
1. To extend an open invitation to special procedures mandate holders;

2. To ratify Optional Protocol to the CRC on communication procedures. 
Thank you!

